Public Notice
Invitation for Request for Proposal
San Luis Valley Health USDA Award


[bookmark: _GoBack]San Luis Valley Health (SLVH) was awarded a United States Department of Agriculture (USDA), Emergency Rural Health Care Grant Program. The scope of work will convert five clinic exam rooms into private patient care rooms in its Regional Medical Center (RMC), Alamosa CO. SLVH is accepting Letters of Intent to Bid by C.O.B. 12-22-2022 and Requests for Proposals from interested venders 12/13/2022 – 1/10/2023. Interested venders should download a Request for Proposal at www.slvh.org or www.sanluisvalleyhealth.org for an RFP packet, by clicking on the yellow banner at the top of the page.  Vender selection is targeted for January 17, 2023.
